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Dear Committee, 

Re:  Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016

I write to the oppose the bill introduced by Rob Pyne MP. Amidst the self justifying cries of
 the advancement of modern healthcare for women please ask yourselves, in this
 maddened society how have we come to a point where the solution involved is the
 wholesale slaughter of unborn children up the point of birth. As in Victoria, abortion on
 demand up to the point of birth is pure evil and is a sign of a society that places the
 convenience of a burden removed above the sanctity of human life.

Modern ultrasound demonstrates the humanity and life of the preborn baby. Modern
 technology can keep babies alive who are born after 20 weeks gestation. In Victoria, some
 babies aborted are older than those in neonatal wards following premature birth.

Adoption of local babies is virtually non-existent because of abortions, with desperate
 couples forced to suffer on waiting lists for years. These aborted babies are wanted and
 loved!

Please do not support this immoral bill. To do so is to further destroy the soul of Australia.

Yours sincerely,

Anthony P McGregor
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